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**Please remember to perform daily health screenings prior to sending your child(ren) to school. Any  
students coming to school with any symptoms will be sent home immediately.  

“Walk with Jesus our Living Hope” 
 

Friday Memo 
October 9, 2020 

 
Monday, October 12- THANKSGIVING DAY- NO SCHOOL 

 

 
 
Tuesday, October 13- Full winter uniform takes effect for boys (no shorts) 

• 3:00pm- 3:45pm: Grade 2, 3, 4 Cross Country practice 
• Inter-cohort volleyball games 
• 7:00pm- PEC meeting 

 
Wednesday, October 14 

• 1:45pm- School Mass led by Grade 5 (Livestream Link) 
• We will be collecting every week for St. Vincent DePaul foodbank 
• 2:30pm- Early dismissal 
• 2:30pm – 3:15pm: Grade 2, 3, 4 Cross Country 
• Inter-cohort volleyball games 

 
Thursday, October 15 

 
Friday, October 16 

• 1:00pm- CCS Cross Country Mini Meet! 
 

 
o A big thank you to all families and parishioners who supported our Neufeld Farms fundraiser! 

Your support of our school is so appreciated! Thank you to our PFG team for their efforts with 
our fundraisers. Please remember that there is an online auction currently going for the much-
coveted reserved parking spots and Principal for the Day. Bidding closes at 8:00pm tonight! 
Click here to go the online auction. It is through our fundraisers (especially this year) that we are 
able to purchase much needed items for our school. 

o Thank you to the mothers who made mask straps for our students! Thank you as well to those of 
you who have supported this mini fundraiser! 
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o Thank you to those families that bring non-perishables for our Wednesday food drives. Please be 
reminded that we are inviting donations every Wednesday- bins are outside the office and 
students can drop off their food anytime on Wednesday. 

o Tuesday is the first return day for students on the Temporary Transition Plan- Please be reminded 
that you can only send your child(ren) back if you have contacted the teacher and school office 
with at least one week’s notice.  

o We have had to send home a few uniform infractions this week as some students are still wearing 
the old Unimax sweaters and pants that are not Top Marks. Please be reminded that students must 
be in Top Marks uniform items only. Uniform pieces from the previous supplier were phased out 
September, 2016. Although there has been a big improvement in students’ compliance with 
uniform policy, there is still room for improvement. Parents, your support of our uniform policy 
will help all of our students be in full compliance- Let’s show our pride in CCS by wearing our 
uniforms proudly!  

o ABSENTEES: The ministry requires an absentee form for every day that a child is sick. If your 
child(ren) is sick for several days, it is important that you complete the online absentee form 
every day. We ask that absentee forms be completed online prior to 9:00am so that Mrs. Jangula 
doesn’t have to call home. We have had a lot of children absent and it is very difficult for Mrs. 
Jangula to call so many parents. The online absentee form can be found at the bottom of the home 
page on our school website and is the easiest way for you to submit an absentee and for us to have 
record of it. This complies with the ministry mandate for absentees and does not require you to 
have to submit a written notice. Thank you in advance for your help with this. 

o From Mr. Klaponski: We would like to invite you to our CCS Cross Country Meet on the school 
grounds.  We will be running races at 1pm on Friday, October 16th.  If you are available to watch 
and cheer for the athletes, it would help make the experience of the run exciting.  We will have a 
designated area for parents.The athletes’ classes will also be invited to cheer.  We will open with 
a prayer and welcome from Mr. Heah.  

 
 

 
Thank you for your continued support. Have a wonderful and blessed Thanksgiving weekend! 
 
God Bless, 
 

 
 
C. Heah 
Principal 


